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A Note from the President 

This month we celebrate the 20th anniversary of the existence of Community Shar-
ing Outreach Center.  It has been an amazing adventure since starting out as a 
small food pantry to the wonderful operation we have today.   

   

However, there are two sides to this commemoration.  We are saddened by the 
fact that after 20 years our community continues to struggle with hunger.  In fact, 
2023 saw a 50% increase in the number of visitors seeking assistance.  We have also 
seen twice the need for emergency financial help with housing and utilities. 

  

As much as the need has grown, so has the outpouring of support.  The engage-
ment by local businesses, civic groups, churches, schools and individuals during 
2023 was inspiring to witness.  Our community truly cares about one another. 

  

And speaking about caring, I cannot say enough about the many volunteers who 
work tirelessly to make our pantry function so efficiently.  Many hands do whatever 
it takes to be sure that our clients get what they need. 

  

How can you help?  The number one thing that you can do is SPREAD THE 
WORD!  Tell everyone you know about Community Sharing.  Share the news about 
the work being done here.  Perhaps the person you talk to needs some help or they 
are willing to share their resources.  You never know whose heart you may touch. 

  

We offer a big “Thank You” for your generosity and continued support. 

  

Sincerely,  
Dave Bell, Board President 
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TRIVIA NIGHT 
Community Sharing’s 8th Annual Trivia Night fund-
raiser will be Saturday, April 6, 2024.  The fundraiser 
will be at the Milford American Legion, 510 W Com-
merce Rd, Milford MI. Registration begins at 6:00pm 
and the game starts at 7:00pm. This event is led by a 
local trivia “expert” with a variety of questions. The 
entire table collaborates on the answers to the trivia 

questions, so no one is on their own to come up with the answers.  No cell phones or any 
other devices are allowed to help obtain the answers.  Attendees can set up their own 
table of 8, or they can join in with another table. The trivia winner is the table with the 
most correct answers to the trivia questions. A 50/50 raffle and gift basket raffle are also 
part of the evening. Pay for a table for 8 players by March 20th, and get 8 free 50/50 
tickets. Tickets are $30 per person ($240 for table for 8) and can be purchased online at 
www.community-sharing.org  (See "Trivia Night" under "Fundraisers", please reference 
Trivia Night on your order). Prizes are awarded to the members of the 1st and 2nd place 
winning tables.  Snacks and a cash bar will be available. All proceeds from this event 
benefit Community Sharing.  

Saturday, May 4 and Sunday, May 5 
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Holiday 

Happiness 

Report 

The holidays are a difficult time for many families. 

This past year, Community Sharing provided 142 

families a bountiful Thanksgiving dinner and 137 

families a lovely Christmas dinner. 

In addition we provided Christmas help to 201 chil-

dren, up to age 18.  Each parent/guardian was given 

a gift card, which allowed them to pick out exactly 

what their child needed.   

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to 

our community for your help in making sure resi-

dents in our community had a happy holiday. 

No time to shop but want to 

donate to Community Sharing?  

At times Community Sharing 

has an Amazon "wish list" of 

items which need to be provid-

ed new. Often on the list are 

socks, underwear and under-

shirts for all ages. Simply select the items you want 

to purchase and it will be delivered to our door.  A 

great way to make someone smile! 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/

wishlist/350CSO1S5T3JA/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1 

OTHER ITEMS NEEDED 

Can you imagine having to lose your pet because of 

a job loss, reduced income or other unfortunate cir-

cumstance. This is the reason the Pet Pantry was 

created... we want families to keep their pets as we 

know it increases mental and physical health. 

The Pet Pantry is housed within the building of 

Community Sharing Outreach Center and is inde-

pendently run with its own volun-

teers and donations.  Help pets 

stay with their families, we accept 

donations of: Dog Food, Cat Food, 

Cat Litter, Beds & Blankets, 

Scratching Posts, Leashes, Collars, 

Treats and Toys.  

PET PANTRY 



 

 
We are available to accept your  

donations of food and garage sale 
items  on... 

 

  Monday through Thursday  
10 a.m. - 1 p.m.  

 

    2nd & 4th Tuesday 
6 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

 

   2nd Saturday of each month 
10 a.m. - Noon 

 
Milford & Highland Seniors 

 

Contact the office for special pick-up  
arrangements for your donations. 
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SAVE THE DATE 


